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From: Brooke Christensen
To: Pam Lehman
Subject: Fwd: Reams rezoning
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 9:58:30 AM


Brooke Christensen 
Sandy City Council- District 1
801.455.0800


Begin forwarded message:


From: shaybrown1@gmail.com
Date: March 25, 2019 at 9:31:16 PM MDT
To: mbarker@sandy.utah.gov, bchristensen@sandy.utah.gov,
knicholl@sandy.utah.gov, sfairbanks@sandy.utah.gov, lsaville@sandy.utah.gov,
cmccandless@sandy.utah.gov
Subject: Reams rezoning


Greetings City Council Members, 


I am lifelong resident of Sandy and have loved living here. I have several
concerns about the upcoming rezoning vote for the former Reams development
off of 106 S. & 700 E. 
       I am concerned about the size of development that is being requested and that
this development is only rentals. This will bring over-crowding, transients
population, increased traffic congestion, unkempt rental properties, strain on the
current infrastructure and decrease in property values. 


I ask you to please consider single family homes or a PUD 6. 


Thank you for your consideration, 
Shannon Brown


Sent from my iPhone
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